
ALGONQUIN PARK OUTREACH MINISTRY 
 

For over twenty years, since the days of the NPR (Northern 
Pastoral Region) ministry, Bay of Quinte Conference has had a 
summer outreach ministry in Algonquin Park.  For the months of 
July and August, we provide weekly trailer accommodation in the 
park at a cost of $100 to a clergy person, couple, or family in 
exchange for emergency pastoral care as required and the 
provision of a Sunday worship service.  Weekly offerings 
collected at each service have provided a small income.  
Originally part of the NPR job description, this ministry is now 
part of the work of the Conference Rural Life Committee.  
 
 
Are you a clergy willing to take part covering one of the weeks 
still available in July? 
 
To book your time please contact Maureen Ellison at 613-393-
2160. 


